
At its meeting of April 29, 2015 the TTC Board adopted the recommendation in the staff report, 
as follows: 
 
“It is recommended that the Board: 
 
1.  Approve an amendment to the License Agreement for York Region Transit use of 

Downsview Station to include a further five year extension to September 30, 2020. 
 
2.  Authorize the execution of the Second Amending Agreement on terms and conditions 

acceptable to the TTC’s General Counsel”.   
 


